

École Mallaig School

PO Box 90 Mallaig, Alberta TOA 2K0 Telephone/Téléphone: (780) 635 – 3858 Fax/Télécopieur: (780) 635 – 3938 E-mail: mcs@sperd.net



County of St. Paul No. 19

November 29, 2012

5015 – 49 Avenue St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4 Canada

Re: Provincial Cross-Country Running Sponsorship

Provincial Senior Boy's Volleyball Sponsorship

Dear Council Members:

The County of St. Paul No. 19 has, in the past, donated money to our school for Provincial Competitions which has been very much appreciated. We have again sent teams to Provincial Championships. We sent our senior high cross-country running team to Red Deer on October 20, 2012 and our senior boy's volleyball to Vermilion from November 22 – 24, 2012. Our cross-country running team won their sixth consecutive provincial team championship and our boy's volleyball team placed 4th. We are requesting funding for these teams if the County is still in a position to donate funds to our school.

École Mallaig School serves the communities of Mallaig, St. Lina, Goodridge, Therien and St. Vincent. It is a dual track school from ECS to grade 12 with an enrolment of 260 students.

Your contribution would greatly assist our school's athletic program and would alleviate some of the financial implications of sending our teams to such elite competitions. Thank you very much for considering our request.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at school (780-635-3858).

Sincerely,

Tom Whitfield

Principal,

Ecole Mallaig School